
LC Paper No. PWSC98/16-17(01) 

Response to the Request for Meeting with Residents Affected by  
Phase 1 of Public Housing Development at Wang Chau, Yuen Long 

 
 
During the Public Works Subcommittee (PWSC) meeting on 18 February 2017, 
some Legislative Council Members requested the Government to meet with the 
residents affected by Phase 1 of the public housing development at Wang Chau, 
Yuen Long.  In response, the Government submitted a supplementary 
information paper (LC Paper No. PWSC88/16-17(01)) to PWSC on 
22 February 2017.  After discussion among various departments involved, a 
meeting was proposed as follows: 
 

1. Date of meeting : In March 2017 

2. Venue of meeting : Multi-functional Hall,  
Long Ping Community Hall,  
Yuen Long 

3. Government departments 
to be present 

: Representatives from the Lands Department, 
Civil Engineering and Development 
Department, Housing Department and Home 
Affairs Department 

 
The affected and interested parties will be notified when the detailed 
arrangement of the meeting is fixed.  The Government is looking forward to 
exchanging views with various parties present at the meeting. 
 
 
 
Transport and Housing Bureau 
March 2017 
 


